
YOUR TIME TO  
MAKE A DIFFERENCE 
FOR YOUR COMMUNITY
The Census is in July and August 2016. 

The Census counts every person – adults and kids –  
and homes.

It collects important information that is used to allocate 
services and funding in your community. 

This can be used to see what we need, like houses, schools 
and health clinics. It also tells us where we need them most.

Information you provide in the Census is kept private and  
the ABS does not share your information with anyone.

For more information ask Census field staff who will be 
visiting your community.


